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Thursday 12th December 2020 

 FROM THE ACTING PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Tena koutou, Tena koutou, Tena koutou katoa 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

A huge thank you to all our our parent and  
caregiver community who have supported me in 
the Acting Principal Role this term.  
 
A reminder that Senior Prizegiving 
is on this evening and will start 
promptly at 6.30pm.  
Senior Students (Rooms 4,5 & 6) 
will need to be here tonight and are 
to be in correct summer uniform by 
6.20pm so that they can be        
seated in their classes before the ceremony           
begins. 
 
All Senior students are requested to bring a plate 
of food to share for supper.  
  
Students who are in Junior classes and have a 
Senior Buddy in Year 8 are also expected to   
attend tonight. They will need to be in correct 
summer school uniform. They are able to go 
home once they have completed their buddy 
presentations.  
 

Welcome to our new Principal 
Our Powhiri to welcome our new Principal  
Mr Martin Bullock in to be held tomorrow  
Friday 13th December at 9:15am.  Students 
need to be on time tomorrow and ready to start 
at 9.00am. The Powhiri will be held in the gym 
followed by morning tea in the church lounge.  
All of our school community are welcome to           
attend this event. 
 
 

Year 8 Leavers Dinner: 
Last night we held our year 8 leavers dinner. It 
was a great night and it was a special time to be 
able to celebrate with our Year 8’s as they  
prepare to leave Faith City School at the end of 
this year for Secondary Schools next year. We 
wish all our school leavers well in their future  
endeavours. 

NEWS & INFORMATION - Volume 20. 2019 

Our Last day of School for 2019  is on 
Monday 16 December. We will be finishing 
early on Monday at 12:30pm  
 
FIRST DAY TERM 1 2020 
Please note Term 1 will be commencing on 
WEDNESDAY 29th January 2020  
 
A full list of Term dates and dates we are 
open to sell stationery in the new year are 
listed over the page in this newsletter.  
 

Class Teachers for 2020 are as follows: 
Room 1: Mrs Maree Lewis 
Room 2: Mr David Hoskin 
Room 3: Mrs Lennie Price 
Room 4: Mrs Sue Little 
Room 5: Mr Andrew Marsh 
Room 6: Mrs Elaine Hussey 
 
SWIMMING TERM 1 
Students will be attending class swimming                   
lessons in Term 1 2020. Please ensure that 
your child has swimming gear (Swimsuit and 
Towel) ready to use in  Term 1 2020. For girls 
this is a Modest One-Piece Swimsuit. Most of 
our students like to use their own goggles at 
swimming as it protects their eyes from the 
Chlorine.  
 

READING OVER THE SCHOOL   
HOLIDAYS  
Please make sure that your children continue 
to read during the holidays. 
 
I hope you will all have a safe and happy 
Christmas and Holiday Period with your   
families and look forward to seeing you all 
again in the new year.  
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
Sue Little 



Looking ahead to 2020 
School term dates for 2020 are as follows: 
Term 1 Wednesday 29 January  to Thursday 9 April 
Term 2 Tuesday 28 April             to Friday 3 July 
Term 3 Monday 20 July               to Friday 25 September 
Term 4 Monday 12 October         to Friday 11 December 

PLEASE CHECK THE LOST  
PROPERTY ITEMS 
 
Please remember to ask your 
child/ren to check the lost  
property boxes. These are 
located in the corridor of the 
Junior Toilet Block. Parents 
are encouraged  
to check these 
boxes before the 
end of this  
term.  

 

We would really prefer 
that stationery packs 
are purchased through 
the school as this  
ensures that students 
are supplied with the 
correct books and  
stationery                   
requirements.  

STATIONERY PACK 
SALE DATES  

The School Office will be open from 

•  9.00am until 1.00pm on Thursday 
23rd January 2020 

  &  

• 11.00am until 3.00pm on Friday 
24th January 2020 

 
for Stationery Packs Orders before 
school starts again.  
 
  
 

Contact information :  
SCHOOL DENTAL SERVICES 
An ongoing dental service to Faith City School Students is  provided by the 
Vintage Dental Mobile clinic. The mobile unit visits the school twice a year  
however the Dental Therapists are available at anytime if you have concerns 
regarding your child’s dental health. They can be  contacted directly on 0800 825 583 or 
027 453 9792 


